
Submitter: Connie Barnes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

 

To whom it may concern;  

 

Please continue to allow Oregonians to have the option of voting by mail. Not 

everyone who votes has access to a polling place, and they rely on voting by mail. 

They deserve the right to take an active part in maintaining our democracy.  

 

Sincerely, 

Connie Barnes 


